
November 15,2002 

Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Transfer of Certificates of OneStar Communications, LLC to 
OneStar Long Distance, Inc. 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

On October 25,2002, OneStar Long Distance, Inc. (“OneStar-LD”) filed a “Request to 
Clarify the Commission’s Records in Light of the Liquidation of Network One” 
(“Request”). As detailed in the Request, OneStar Communications, LLC (“OneStar- 
Com”) was created solely for the purpose of effectuating a transaction whereby OneStar- 
LD and CRG International, Inc. d/b/a Network One (“Network One”) would jointly 
contribute their assets and customer bases to the new entity, and subsequently would 
cease to operate separately. Since Network One declared bankruptcy prior to 
contributing its assets to OneStar-Corn, it is no longer necessary for OneStar-Com to 
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In order to simplifjr the purpose of the aforementioned Request, OneStar-LD submits the 
following supplication. OneStar-LD respectfully requests that the Commission transfer 

-I OneStar-Com’s IXC Certificate. No. 3531 and ALEC Certificate No. 4847 to OneStar- --- T l 3  

om . _ -  
A duplicate of this letter is enclosed. Please date stamp as proof of receipt and return in 
the envelope included for this purpose. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or comments. I can 
be reached at (8 12) 437-7642 or aliley@onestarld.com. F -- ,I :’ <:-, 
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Reports and Tariff Analyst 
OneStar Long Distance, Inc. 

Enclosures 

7100 Eagle Crest Boulevard, Suite B Evansville, Indiana 47715-8152 0 www.onestarld.com 


